
November 18, 2021 

 

The Afton City Council met in special session at 6:07 PM November 18, 2021.  Mayor Burger 

presided with Council members Dave Cunningham, Jeff Burger and Mary Hill present. 

 

Hill moved to approve the agenda and Burger seconded the motion.  All voted aye.  Motion 

carried.   

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Jeremy Rounds with Southern Iowa Council of Government was available to give more details 

and answer questions from interested downtown property owners regarding new grants available 

with COVID funds, IEDA and State grants run through the City.  Those in attendance were Rob 

& Teena Dike, Jere Busenbarrick, Jennifer Seales and Brian Eckels. Other owners expressed 

interest but were unable to attend.  All downtown property owners interested in these grants are 

to get answers to several questions back to the City and Jeremy by December 1
st
.   Council will 

work with SICOG on possible future grant applications for some or all of these grants that might 

qualify or have a chance of being selected to receive funding.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:41 PM. 

 

 

       _______________________________________ 

          Michelle Burger, Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST:___________________________ 

     Toni Landers, City Clerk 

 


